
Comptroller and Auditor General:
Recruitment of Independent 
Member of the Board of Governance 
The Comptroller and Auditor General (C&AG) is the supreme 
audit institution for Jersey, reporting publicly to the States 
Assembly. The principal function of the Board of Governance is 
to keep under review whether the C&AG has used and is using 
the resources provided by the States properly, efficiently and 
effectively.

The Board currently comprises an independent Chair, one 
other independent member and the C&AG. Both independent 
members have experience of public audit in the UK but the 
States, in accordance with a suggestion from the Board, are 
seeking to recruit a further independent member with the 
specific purpose of broadening the collective experience 
and outlook of the Board.  Knowledge of Jersey would be of 
particular value.

The board meets three times a year. Meetings may be held at 
the Government of Jersey London office, in Jersey or by video 
conference. Full details of the appointment, as well as essential 
and desirable skills, experience and knowledge, can be found 
on the Jersey Audit Office website (www.jerseyauditoffice.je). 
Potential applicants should note the restrictions in the C&AG 
(Board of Governance) (Jersey) Order 2015 that prevent 
those with certain connections with the States serving as an 
independent member of the Board.  

Appointments will be from 1 February 2018 or as soon as 
practicable thereafter on a four year fixed term basis with 
potential for renewal for one subsequent term.  The position is 
unpaid but travel and subsistence costs will be met.

Applications should be submitted by email to enquiries@
jerseyauditoffice.je no later than 10 am on 20 November 2017. 
Applicants should submit a succinct statement setting out why 
they could make a useful contribution to the work of the Board 
of Governance and a CV. 

Potential applicants can obtain further information from 
Stephen Warren, Secretary to the Board of Governance 
(stephen.warren@jerseyauditoffice.je).


